
 

 

 

Principal Message for September 16, 2022 
 
Greetings Carroll Families, 
 
Picture Day is October 7th. Make-up day for pictures will be November 18th. 
 
Open House is now November 3rd from 6:00-7:30 pm. 
 
If you are not connected to your child’s Canvas account as an observer, please follow this 
bit.ly/CMMSCanvasCode to learn how to generate a code to access your child’s progress. Being an 
observer allows you to see their grades and when assignments are turned in for grading.  
 
Please join our Student Services Department for Attendance Awareness Month. 
Parents want their children to succeed, but they may not realize the importance of school 
attendance. We can help change that by raising awareness through visual aids, campaigns, social 
media, and conversation with students and families. More information is coming. We will kick of this 
month with a Spirit Week next week. 
 
Monday-No Capping for Hat Day (wear a hat)—Yes, this is an exception for the day. 
Tuesday-Never Miss a Beat (dress like your favorite artist) 
Wednesday-Wacky Tacky Day 
Thursday-I Need Shades Because My Attendance is So Bright (wear your shades) 
Friday-Roll out of Bed and Get Here on Time (wear your pajamas) 
 
Carroll Magnet Middle School Week at a Glance can be accessed here.  
 
Please join the PTA! Your membership and support of the PTA is vital to our school. Join 
here: https://carroll.memberhub.com/store?limit=21&live=true 
Your PTO is now on Instagram! Follow us at cmmspta! 
 
Please review the September PTA newsletter: https://www.smore.com/qbycg 
 
The PTA is a vital part of the school. We are still in desperate need of a VP for Hospitality - this can 
be one person or shared between 2-3 people. PLEASE HELP! The Hospitality VP will recruit people to 
help with the various staff appreciation days. Please email PTA President Jennifer Guy if you are 
willing to help at carrollcougarspta@gmail.com.  
 
8th Grade Families: 
Over the next couple of weeks, all 8th graders will begin learning about early colleges. School 
Counselors from various Early Colleges in Wake County will visit Carroll to speak with our students 
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during their SPRINT time. There will also be a Wake County Early College School Fair on Saturday, 
October 15th from 9:00am to 11:00am at Vernon Malone College and Career Academy. To learn more 
about the early colleges in our district, visit: https://www.wcpss.net/Page/173.  
 
Step Team 
Tryouts for captain and co-captain positions will be held on Tuesday, October 4th from 2:45-3:45 pm. 
Students that have applied for a captain or a co-captain position must create their own step routine 
(i.e., rhythm, chants, coordination, etc.). Your student must have a ride after school and be picked up 
no later than 4:00pm.  
 
Carroll Athletic Information can be found here.  
 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Yours,   

 
Tina Zarzecki 
Work Hard. Be Kind. 

 

 

https://www.wcpss.net/Page/173
https://www.wakecountyathletics.com/carrollmiddle
mailto:tzarzecki@wcpss.net

